
Dear Fellow Board Member,

As members of the Board of Directors, we accepted an invitation from the Governance 

Committee, Board Chairman and Bishop to help advance the ministries of the Catholic 
Church in Central Florida by guiding the good work of The Catholic Foundation. Thank 
you for your steadfast commitment to furthering this mission. 

This past year we gathered to celebrate a milestone achievement with our assets under 

management, set in place a new strategic plan to guide and grow The Catholic 
Foundation over the next three years and for the third consecutive year reached 100% 
giving participation from our members. 

As we continue to promote the transformational impact of the Foundation in our 
community and our real passion for this work as members of the Board, it is imperative 

that we can speak to our current, financial investment in the Foundation. Your financial 
gift, in addition to investment of your time and talent, sets a strong example for others to 
follow.  I invite you to renew your membership in the St. Katharine Drexel Society this 
year through your annual donation to benefit the work of the Foundation at a level 
commensurate with your personal giving ability. 

Your gift to The Catholic Foundation generates a ripple effect across the community and  
allows us to provide enhanced services to parishes, schools and diocesan ministries 
throughout the Diocese of Orlando. Charitable giving as a revenue source also brings us 
closer to our goal of self-sufficiency.  

I ask that you prayerfully review the Board Personal Commitment Form and consider 
your gift this year to support the operations of the Foundation. We are grateful for your 
past support and our goal is to once again have 100% giving participation from our Board 
of Directors. For those who are able, we would like to go one step further and ask you to 
consider establishing an Endowment or a Donor Advised Fund (DAF) from which you can 

grant an annual gift for the operations of the Foundation. 

Please join us this year in making your gift to support the good work of The Catholic 
Foundation. Thank you for your continued dedication to the future of the Catholic church 
in Central Florida.

Sincerely in Christ,

 J. Thomas Chandler      Lori Tolland
Chairman, Board of Directors    Chair, Board Development Committee

The Catholic Foundation of Central Florida, Inc.

P.O. Box 4905, Orlando, FL 32802-4905 • 407.246.4889 • www.cfocf.org

The St. Katharine Drexel 
Society Prayer

 
 
 

November 3, 2022

Heavenly Father,
 

You are the giver of life and
 

Everything we have is a gift      
from you.

 
You have shown us your infinite 

generosity
 

by giving us Your son, Jesus 
Christ.

 
You inspired St. Katharine Drexel

 
To dedicate her life and     

selflessly share
 

Her treasures with those in need.
 

May her example help us to be 
faithful stewards

 
Of your abundant gifts.

 
Teach us to be cheerful and 

grateful givers,
 

so we can bring our world to its 
fullness of charity

 
We ask this through Jesus Christ 

our Lord.
 

Amen



In order to maintain a strong and healthy organization, the executive committee asks all 
Foundation Board members to make an annual financial contribution to continue the good works 
of the Foundation.  There is no minimum amount, and we ask that you consider an amount that 
represents a significant gift to you. To make this gift, consider pledging an amount early in the 
year, and making pledge payments over the course  of the year.    

Board Member Name:  ______________________________________      Date: ______________________

To support the good work of The Catholic Foundation, my personal donation to the Foundation for this fiscal 
year ( July 2022 - June 2023) is  $__________________________.

I will make this donation by June 30, 2023 as noted below:       

       in one payment, by ______________(date)       

       in ____ payments of $_____________, starting on ___________(date)

       I would like to set up a Donor Advised Fund, from which I can make this donation. 

 I would be interested in establishing an Endowment Fund through which The Catholic Foundation could   
 receive annual support in perpetuity.

Please either enclose a check payable to: "CFOCF" , visit www.cfocf.org/foundation to make your donation via credit card, or contact 
Madelyn Weed at (407) 246-7188 for gifts via stock, donor advised fund or IRA qualified charitable distribution. 

As a member of the Board of Directors, I understand the lasting impact my Charitable Legacy can make through 
a bequest gift. 

       I would like to have a conversation regarding including The Catholic Foundation of Central Florida or an 
 entity of the Diocese of Orlando in my estate planning. 

       I have already named The Catholic Foundation of Central Florida and/or  _________________________ 
 in my estate planning. 

 
 Thank you for your commitment to serving the needs of our community and advancing ministries of the Catholic Church       

through your work with The Catholic Foundation of Central Florida. 

Board Personal 

Commitment

July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023                                     
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https://www.cfocf.org/foundation

